
KELLEHER ROSE GARDEN
PLEASE COME AND HEAR THE PROPOSED
IMPROVEMENTS FOR KELLEHER ROSE GARDEN.

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10 
6:30PM - 8:30PM
EMERALD NECKLACE CONSERVANCY
125 The Fenway
Boston, MA

COMMUNITY 
BRIEFING

Please join us for the first in a series of community 
meetings. We look forward to sharing the project 
scope, including timeline and hearing what you 
have to say.

For more information, please call Nathan Frazee 
at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department 
(617) 961-3167 or email nathan.frazee@boston.gov

Please join us for the second in a series of 
community meetings. We look forward to sharing 
three design concepts and hearing what you have 
to say.

Please join us for a community briefing. We 
look forward to sharing the planned design 
approach.

Martin J. Walsh, MayorMartin J. Walsh, Mayor
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